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NEWS RELEASE     |     FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE     |     November 12, 2019 

 
Early Morning Vehicle Fire 

 
NARRATIVE:  At 600 a.m. CST, NDHP troopers responded to the report of a vehicle fire on 
I-94 eastbound near exit 110. Square hay bales, loaded on a flat-bed trailer, started on fire for 
an unknown reason. The semi was unhooked from the trailer and the trailer was left on the 
south shoulder of the eastbound lane. 
 
Glen Ullin Fire Department responded to the scene.  The eastbound lane has been closed 
since 7:45 a.m. CST. Traffic has been rerouted south at exit 110 on Hwy 49 toward County 
Road 139. At Country Road 139, motorists will travel east to 60th Avenue. At 60th Avenue, 
motorists need to turn north to get back toward I-94. A follow up release will be sent when I-
94 is re-opened.  
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For More Information Contact:  
Sergeant Wade Kadrmas (701) 328-4252                                                                                                                                                  
wkadrmas@nd.gov  

     
 


